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Communication

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca cw (WS) —June 2, 2021

To: Bellisario, Adelina Item(s) # -3
Subject: FW: Proposed Dog Park —-Sports Village Park
Date: May-31-21 8:25:00 AM

From: Oleg Radov (oradov) ||| GG

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 10:12 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: SouthMapleRatePayers <southmapleratepayers@gmail.com>
Subject: [External] Proposed Dog Park —-Sports Village Park

Hi
My name is Oleg Radov, resident of| - Hollybush Drive .

I have discussed the proposal of an off-leash dog park at the Sports Village Park with my neighbors
and would like to convey that we are strongly against it.

My neighbors and I work very hard to keep our park safe and clean. Where my home is located, in
the court, I am already battling with garbage issues. On a windy day, blue box items are whipped
down Hollybush Drive and into the court and into my front yard. On recycling days I am removing a
bag or two of garbage from the area surrounding our houses just not to let things get worse.

The Sports Village area is not maintained properly by Mentana Group.

The skating area surface is crumbling and turning into a danger for kids playing there.

Instead of creating yet another problem let’s put some efforts together as a community to maintain it
clean safe.

We trust that Vaughan Regional and Local Councilors will take our opinion into the account and
vote against the proposed off-leash dog park and in favor of park area for kids and residents

Thank you in advance
Best regards
Oleg Radov





